

CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ESQUIMALT

Municipal Hall, 1229 Esquimalt Road, Esquimalt, B.C. V9A 3P1 Website: www.esquimalt.ca Email: info@esquimalt.ca Voice: (250) 414-7100 Fax: (250) 414-7111

Sent via email: mayor@victoria.ca

March 18th, 2021

Mayor Lisa Helps City of Victoria 1 Centennial Square Victoria BC V8W 1P6

Dear Mayor Helps:

Re: Township of Esquimalt Policing Costs

Please be advised that at its Regular Meeting of Council held March 15th, 2021, the Corporation of the Township of Esquimalt Council approved the following resolution:

"That the Letter from Mayor Lisa Helps, City of Victoria, dated March 10, 2021, re: Victoria Police Department Amended Provisional Budget for E-Comm 9-1-1 & Dispatch Services be received and that Council approve the funding of \$107,500 of the additional funding required for E-Comm 9-1-1 & dispatch services through the Police Financial Stability Reserve Fund as requested by the City of Victoria, contingent on the Victoria and Esquimalt Police Board's approval of the expenditure."

Should you require further clarification, please contact me at 250-414-7135 or via email to rachel.dumas@esquimalt.ca.

Yours truly,

Rachel Dumas

Corporate Officer, Manager of Corporate Services